

Middlesex 4-H Association

October 5, 2011

Dear Middlesex 4-H supporters,

As the tradition of the 4-H Ontario program has evolved and developed for the past seventy five years in Middlesex County the future of this youth program is becoming more valuable and essential to continue and support.

The Middlesex 4-H Association takes pride in being awarded the largest association in the province, according to enrolled membership for the past several years. It is the countless hours from the volunteers and members of dedication and support granted for this achievement.

At both the local club and association level, the support towards all 4-H activities and operations are becoming more essential to support, in order to ensure the continuation of this worthy program within Middlesex County.

Middlesex County 4-H is very proud of past, present and even up and coming 4-H members and volunteers. The memories, friendships, skills and talents all developed in this program are definitely worthwhile, lifelong and unforgettable.

It is with this letter of request, that we hope you can help the future of Middlesex 4-H last another 75 years with your support. A small donation towards the success and the future of the Middlesex 4-H program would be greatly appreciated and would certainly not go unrecognized.

Middlesex 4-H does distribute a monthly Clover e-newsletter where we would be happy to share your story and recognize you for your contribution towards this program. The process of updating the Middlesex 4-H website is taking place and will be another opportunity for your contributions to be recognized.

Thank you in advance for your generous support and consideration. Thank you for involvement in the past with Middlesex 4-H and your contributions will certainly help Middlesex 4-H support the leaders of the future.

Yours Truly, with 4-H Spirit

Erin McComb Middlesex 4-H President